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Household Poll Finds Most Marylanders Favor Increase in Alcoholic  
Beverage Tax to Fund Treatment and Prevention Programs 

 
Almost three quarters (71%) of Maryland residents think alcoholic beverage taxes should be increased to 
fund additional alcohol treatment and prevention programs.  Support was strong regardless of gender, age, 
race/ethnicity, marital status, education, employment status, and county of residence. 

 
 

Do You Think State Taxes On Alcoholic Beverages  
Should Be Increased To Fund Additional Programs  

To Prevent and Treat Alcoholism? 
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3%
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SOURCE: Statewide telephone polls of 1,001 adults age 18 or older, conducted for CESAR by the University of Maryland 
Survey Research Center, College Park.  Fall '92 Poll conducted between November and December, 1992.  Margin 
of error:  + 3%. 

* CESAR FAX is supported by a grant from the Governor's Drug and Alcohol Abuse Commission.
For more information about today's topic or to be placed on the distribution list, please call CESAR at 301-403-8329.

CESAR SPEAKER SERIES:  VIDEOTAPES OF THE 1991-92 SEASON NOW AVAILABLE!
Videotapes of presentations by the following speakers are now available:

 Dr. David Musto, Dr. Robert DuPont, Dr. Paul Goldstein, and Dr. Ethan Nadelman.
For more information, contact Alicia Hobbs at (301) 405-3609.

 


